
 

 

 
 
To:      All UAS-NY Users 

From:  UAS-NY Project Team 

Date:  January 21, 2021 

Re:   UAS-NY Test Drive Outage 

    

UAS-NY Test Drive Outage 

The UAS-NY Test Drive Environment is the version of the UAS-NY that houses sample 
data and which is utilized as a practice environment. 

This UAS-NY Test Drive Environment will be down for maintenance tomorrow on Friday, 
January 22, 2021 starting at 9:00 AM.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
The Test Drive Environment will be made available no later than Friday, January 22 at 1:00 PM 
(it may be available sooner).   

The UAS-NY Online Application, the UAS-NY Offline Application, and the UAS-NY 
Training Environment will continue to be available as normal during the Test Drive 
Environment outage. 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the UAS-NY 
Project Team. Please be prepared to provide your Health Commerce System (HCS) User ID 
when you call us at 518-408-1021. If you email your questions to uasny@health.ny.gov, please 
include your HCS User ID in all email communication.  

 
 


